
         March 10, 2017 
 
 
Testimony for HB6329 An Act Concerning Hydraulic Fracturing in CT 
 
 
To Chairmen Senator Kennedy, Senator Miner, Representative Demicco and 
members of the Environment Committee, 
 
 
Please protect our environment here in Connecticut from radioactive and chemical 
contamination in fracking waste.  The DEEP should not be writing regulations to 
import this waste into Connecticut!  I ask that you support a permanent ban in the 
state of Connecticut to prevent mishandling of fracking waste from tarnishing our 
precious environment.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Thomas Binder MD 
 
Thomas Binder MD 
63 Briarwood Road 
West Hartford, CT 06107 
(860) 490-0740 
 
 
 
 
 


